MITRE

16 February 1994

Mr. Enic S. Beckjord, Director

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Beckjord:

Enclosed are the reports from the October 15, 1993 meeting of the Advanced
Reactor Subcommittee and the December 16-17, 1993, of the Waste Subcommitiee
of the Nuclear Safety Research Review Commitiee (NSRRC). These reparts were
discussed at considerable lengti at the January 13-14, 1994 meeting of the
NSRRC. The Committee, after its deliberations of the subcommitiee reports,
endorsed them and has accepted them as reports of the NSRRC.
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David L. Morrison

Chairman
Nuclear Safety Research
Review Commirtee
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